

Developing a vision with and for St Paul's Knightsbridge.

Paul Vick helps raise over £100,000 for charity in a fortnight.

Two paintings by Paul Vick were exhibited and auctioned in the Shard at the end of November 2014.100 artists and architects of renown contributed original work, including Norman Foster, Anthony Gormley, Zandra Rhodes and Norman Akroyd.

Each participant gave an original perspective of London - the greatest capital in the world. A grid of 10 squares by 10 squares (10x10) was laid out centred on The Shard, with each artist being allocated a square.

The proceeds were donated to architectural charity Article 25 (The Right to Shelter, UN Charter of Human Rights). Paul Vick has been involved since the first event 3 years ago and the funds raised have increased each year. 'We are delighted to help the charity go from strength to strength.' Paul Vick said.

Paul Vick architects wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Please contact us with your news and to discuss any ideas you have for a project.



Copyright © 2014 Paul Vick Architects, All rights reserved. unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences